
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF HEARING 

June 20, 2018 
11:00 A.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 
 
TO:  Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 

 
DATE: Wednesday, June 13, 2018  
 
 
The Committee on Small Business will meet for a hearing titled, “Communities That Think 
Small and Win Big.”  The hearing is scheduled to begin at 11:00 A.M. on Wednesday, June 20, 
2018 in Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building.   
 
This hearing will highlight communities that have developed thriving small business ecosystems.  
Local officials will analyze key elements of a business-friendly environment and review 
socioeconomic returns on small business investment within their communities and surrounding 
regions.  Members will have the opportunity to discuss innovative economic development policy 
strategies and determine best practices.  
 
A staff briefing will be held on Monday, June 18, 2018 at 2:00 P.M. in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  

If you or your staff have questions, please contact Delia Barr, Clerk to the Committee, at 202-
225-5821. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


